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12th March 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

Year 2 trip to Sea City Museum, Southampton 20th May 2025 

 

We have arranged a trip to the Sea City Museum as part of our work on the Titanic. 

 

The cost of the trip will include the coach from the school to the museum, the ferry, admission to the 

museum, a Discovery Tour and a workshop. 

 

The children will need a packed lunch in a named rucksack that is easy to carry and plenty of drinks               

(no glass bottles please). 

 

The children will need to wear school uniform with suitable shoes and a waterproof coat. 

 

We will meet at school at 7:45am to board the Wight Coaches bus and intend to return on the 2:30pm ferry 

from Southampton. Please collect your child from Binstead Primary School at around 3:45pm. 

 

This trip is being heavily discounted due to a kind donation from the Friends of Binstead School. We  

would therefore ask for a voluntary contribution of £22.65 towards the cost of the trip.  Please note that if         

we do not receive enough contributions to cover the cost of the trip it will be cancelled. 

Please pay via ParentPay by Friday 2nd May 

 

As it is a mainland trip we will need you to complete an EV3i form which is attached. 
 
 

Many thanks, 

 

 

 

Miss Spall 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

I consent for my child ………………………………………………………… to take part in the trip to Sea 

City on Tuesday 20th May 2025. 

 

They will be dropped at school at 7:45am and collected at 3:45pm. 

 

My child will be collected by ……………………………………………………………… 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 


